
Year 5/6: 95.6% Below 

Year 3/4: 95% Below 

Year 1/2: 96.5% Below 

Reception: 89.3% Below 

Nursery: 70% Well below  

This week’s whole 
school attendance                      

94.6%  

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

93.3% 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected standard 
for all schools. 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Well done to our selected Year 3 & 4 children who 
represented school on Thursday in the East 
Cleveland Tennis competition. The children played 
in a tournament against five other schools. 
Unfortunately, we didn’t finish in the top two 
positions so didn’t qualify for the next round. The 
children were an absolute credit to the school and 
showed determination, passion and resilience. 
Thank you to Miss Sheridan for supporting them 
and well done to Isla S who received an individual 
award for passion for sport.  

A taste of China  

The children in EYFS have 
enjoyed a week full of 
EXCITING Chinese New 
Year activities. They have 
made Chinese New Year 
dragons, lanterns, danced in 
the parade and even tasted 
some Chinese food.  On 
Tuesday, Jayne our cook 
made Chinese lunch for the 
whole school and we enjoyed 
a delicious chicken curry, 
chips and noodles.  

Dates for the diary  

Parent’s evening 2—Monday 7th February 
3.15pm-6pm-Please check email for ap-
pointment  

Break up for half term—Friday 18th Feb 

Return to school—Monday 28th Feb 2022 

World Book Day—Dress up as your favourite 
book character or in your PJS—Thursday 
3rd March 

Friday 18th March 2022—Red Nose Day  

Break up for Easter (2 weeks)  - Thursday 
7th April 

Y6 SATS WEEK—Monday 9th May-Friday 
13th May 

Platinum Jubilee celebration week—Monday 
23rd May—Friday 27th May  

Break up for May half term—Friday 27th 
May 22  

 

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards—Outstanding 
Attitude!  

Scarlett M -Miss Bussey  

Jack S -Mrs Norris  

Eliza R-Mr Fairbridge 

Dimitri D —Mrs Jones  

Harvey H -Miss Schumm  

Heidi P -Mrs Springgay 

Calvin S - Breakfast club star 

 

Friday 4th February 2022 



Nursery and 2 Year old (Little Explorers) Attendance 

 There is a very clear link between attendance and achievement and the simple 

fact is that children who attend more, achieve more and have an increased chance 

of reaching their potential. We want our children to develop a pride in their 

attendance and appreciate how important being in school is. In full time school we 

celebrate and reward good attendance weekly, half termly, termly and annually.  

As a school, we would like to start rewarding good attendance in Nursery/Little Explorers too. After 

half term, any Nursery/Little Explorer child that attends all week will be entered into a weekly draw to 

win a Play Factory voucher. In the event of your Nursery child being ill please follow normal school 

procedure if your child is unable to attend. The school procedure for Nursery/Little Explorers is to 

phone school on the morning before 9am (where possible) stating reasons for their absence. The 

school number is 01287 651723.  

Thank you for your support.  

After school club update  

The numbers in after school clubs are inconsistent. We need children to commit to 

stay EVERY week or we may loose the FREE provision we offer. Please see below for 

what we offer at Lingdale Primary  

Monday—Art club 3-4pm (FREE) all ages or KS2 sports club 3-4pm (FREE) 

Tuesday—TBC after half term  

Wednesday—Dance club FREE (3-4pm) all ages  

Thursday—Rec/KS1 Multi sports club FREE (3-4pm)  

Friday—no club  

If you are a working parent and need your child to stay after school, please speak to the 

school office where we will be happy to help.  

Have a lovely weekend everyone! Be Safe, Be Ready, Be Respectful!  


